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From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               10 February 2015 15:33
To:                                   'Martin Jenkin'
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell Information
Attachments:                 S Cordell 020215.pdf; Witness Statement 060215 S Cordell.docx; REGINA V.SIMON CORDELL

APPEAL AGAINST CONVICTION AT KINGSTON UPON THAMES CROWN COURT 080215.doc;
Witness Statement 060215 S Cordell.docx

 
Hi Martin
 
Just giving you an update Simon has called to try and speak to you today to make a late payment on his insurance as he was a day
late. could you please make sure someone calls us to make the payment.
 
As for KGM they are now dealing and addressing the issues but it took me to start cc my emails to them to Lloyds.
 
He has been having it really hard due to all this insurance with KGM and the courts, and not being able to drive half the time this policy
has been in place due to them keep revoking his driving licence, until the courts then sort it and put it back in place. They have again
revoked his driving licence this is the 3 time. I have had to get a solicitor now to help with the cases of no insurance due to I seem to be
getting no where. And also to deal with the appeal case for the 14/11/2013.   I do have the audio now from KGM that proves the police
officer lied and some letters I will attach to this email just so you are updated.
 
I can't send the audio due to most places will not accept that file type. So I have included the transcript that the solicitor done
 
Could you please also address doing your section 9 witness statement about the calls for the 14/11/2013 as the appeal case is due to
be heard on the 05/03/2015.
 
Could you also please send over a copy of Simon no claims please?
 
Regards
 
Lorraine
 

From: Martin Jenkin [mailto:martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com] 
Sent: 07 January 2015 09:06
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Information
 
Good Morning Lorraine,
 
Apologies for the lack of contact, I have been in and out of the office.
 
Have you received any correspondence from KGM?, we spoke to them prior to Christmas regarding the issues and they have
been looking into the situation and as far as I am aware they were going to respond directly.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Regards
 
 
Martin Jenkin
DDI 01843 598744

 
t: 01843 594477
f: 01843 594488
 


